
 

 
 

 

 

April 21, 2016 

 

To:  NHTSA 

  Via the Portal 

 

From:  FCA US LLC 

 

Re:  Safety Follow-Up Notification 

 

During the month of April 2016, FCA US LLC mailed safety follow-up recall 

notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the 

following recalls: 

 

FCA US LLC #  NHTSA #  Mail Date 

 

P41   14V-438  4/20/16 

R24   15V-470  4/20/16 

R27   15V-393  4/20/16 

R32   15V-431  4/20/16 

R43   15V-517  4/20/16 

R53   15V-595  4/20/16 

R54   15V-590  4/20/16 


